
Annual General Body Meeting 2024 -2025 

The Annual General Body Meeting for the year 2024 was held on 2
nd
 

August 2024. The meeting began with a prayer and a hymn. Tr. Sugarbell 

D’mello and Tr. Angeline Monterio were felicitated as they completed 25 

years of service. 

 The guest speaker Mr. Freddy Pereira spoke to the parents about 

the challenges the students of the 21
st
 century faced. He also emphasized 

on the effects of social media on the students. The new executive body of 

the P.T.A was felicitated by Sr. Sumita. Sr. Sumita was introduced to the 

parents as the new headmistress of the primary section. The meeting 

came to end with the vote of thanks and later the National Anthem was 

sung. 

  

  

  



 

 

 


